
From: Bill Reedy [mailto:tikiclampett@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 9:30 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Mixed Use Zones Testimony 
 
The Sellwood Moreland neighborhood needs a design overlay to protect the character of the 
neighborhood. 
 
 
I have no problem with development that is well-planned and thoughtful. Already, my neighborhood 
has been blighted with development that is neither. 
 
 
We need this type of protection to preserve our community. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Bill Reedy 
1732 SE Ellis St. 
Portland OR 97202 
 


